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Big guns, high-tech gadgets, and cutting-edge combat gear guaranteed to ruin the oppositions day are
included in this ultimate weapons catalog for Shadowrun. Created for use with Shadowrun, third edition,
this book includes detailed descriptions and a complete list of every weapon in the Shadowrun universe.
"In The Design Process, Fourth Edition author Karl Aspelund takes readers on a guided tour through the
seven stages of design: from the initial Inspiration to Identification, Conceptualization,
Exploration/Refinement, Definition/Modeling, Communication, and all the way through Production. This book
focuses on developing a solid foundation in design critical thinking, no matter the discipline. The
author highlights the all important factors of sustainability, teamwork, and how to best communicate with
client or manufacturer. Each chapter is followed by an exercise that allows you to work on one full crossdisciplinary project continuously from brainstorm to a physical product. The appendices provide key
references to further readings, artist profiles, design elements and principles, trend analysis, and
history of modern design (from the 1800s through to the 21st century). This is the perfect book to make
your design dreams into design reality"-Welcome to The Three Captains. A charming bijou guesthouse on the Maine coast which is a haven of calm
for guests and owners alike. When Lolly summons home her nieces, Isabel and June - one recovering from a
broken heart, the other struggling to bring up her young son singlehandedly - they assume she's going to
sell The 3 Cs, the place they called home after they lost their parents in a car accident. But the truth
is much more heartbreaking than that. Along with Lolly's daughter Kat - also at a crossroads in her life
- the women spend their first summer together in years and home truths and long-buried secrets begin to
emerge. Then movie buff Lolly invites her three offspring to attend her legendary movie nights and what
at first seems like a few hours of distraction from their tumultuous lives becomes so much more. What
they discover shakes them to the core, brings them together after years of discord, and provides them
with the inspiration that they need to truly connect with each other and find happiness.
The Fourth Edition of Statistics: A Gentle Introduction shows students that an introductory statistics
class doesn’t need to be difficult or dull. This text minimizes students’ anxieties about math by
explaining the concepts of statistics in plain language first, before addressing the math. Each formula
within the text has a step-by-step example to demonstrate the calculation so students can follow along.
Only those formulas that are important for final calculations are included in the text so students can
focus on the concepts, not the numbers. A wealth of real-world examples and applications gives a context
for statistics in the real world and how it helps us solve problems and make informed choices. New to the
Fourth Edition are sections on working with big data, new coverage of alternative non-parametric tests,
beta coefficients, and the "nocebo effect," discussions of p values in the context of research, an
expanded discussion of confidence intervals, and more exercises and homework options under the new
feature "Test Yourself." Included with this title: The password-protected Instructor Resource Site
(formally known as SAGE Edge) offers access to all text-specific resources, including a test bank and
editable, chapter-specific PowerPoint® slides. Learn more.

A.W. Tozer calls God the "Composer of the Cosmos," the "Chief Musician of the Universe." God signals the
birds to chirp their beautiful tune in the coolness and tranquility of a spring morning, simply because
that is what He designed them to do. Each note is wonderfully constructed by God, uniquely bringing
praise to His name. With this inspiring perspective on worship, Tozer invites readers to take a deep look
at the ways in which we worship and why. He reminds us that we were created solely for this purpose and
that worshipping the Father and seeking His fellowship is our primary task. It is also His delight. The
newest revised edition now includes "Worship: The Missing Jewel of the Evangelical Church," first
published in the Alliance Life magazine in 1965, and still so profound today.
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • WASHINGTON POST BESTSELLER • WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER • LOS ANGELES
TIMES BESTSELLER “I've always looked upon cartooning as comedy’s last frontier. I have done stand-up,
sketches, movies, monologues, awards show introductions, sound bites, blurbs, talk show appearances, and
tweets, but the idea of a one-panel image with or without a caption mystified me. I felt like, yeah,
sometimes I’m funny, but there are these other weird freaks who are actually funny. You can understand
that I was deeply suspicious of these people who are actually funny.” So writes the multitalented
comedian Steve Martin in his introduction to A Wealth of Pigeons: A Cartoon Collection. In order to
venture into this lauded territory of cartooning, he partnered with the heralded New Yorker cartoonist
Harry Bliss. Steve shared caption and cartoon ideas, Harry provided impeccable artwork, and together they
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created this collection of humorous cartoons and comic strips, with amusing commentary about their
collaboration throughout. The result: this gorgeous, funny, singular book, perfect to give as a gift or
to buy for yourself.
Schools Assistance Act 2008 (Australia) (2018 Edition) The Law Library presents the complete text of the
Schools Assistance Act 2008 (Australia) (2018 Edition). Updated as of May 15, 2018 This book contains: The complete text of the Schools Assistance Act 2008 (Australia) (2018 Edition) - A table of contents
with the page number of each section

Do demons and devils have free will? Does justice exist inMenzoberranzan? What’s the morality involved
with playercharacters casting necromancy and summoning spells? Dungeons & Dragons and Philosophy probes
the richterrain of philosophically compelling concepts and ideas thatunderlie Dungeons & Dragons, the
legendary fantasyrole-playing game that grew into a world-wide cultural phenomenon.A series of accessible
essays reveals what the imaginary worlds ofD&D can teach us about ethics, morality, metaphysics andmore.
Illustrates a wide variety of philosophical concepts and ideasthat arise in Dungeons & Dragons gameplay
and presentsthem in an accessible and entertaining manner Reveals how the strategies, tactics,
improvisations, androle-play employed by D&D enthusiasts have startlingparallels in the real world of
philosophy Explores a wide range of philosophical topics, including thenature of free will, the
metaphysics of personal identity, themorality of crafting fictions, sex and gender issues in
tabletopgameplay, and friendship and collaborative storytelling Provides gamers with deep philosophical
insights that can leadto a richer appreciation of D&D and any gamingexperience
Every year,
(CLEP (R)).
earn credit
by the test
test-taking

students save countless hours and dollars through the College-Level Examination Program (R)
CLEP examinations allow students to demonstrate college-level knowledge, for which they can
at more than 2,900 colleges and universities. The CLEP Official Student Guide 2009, developed
maker, features practice questions for all 34 CLEP exams. It includes exam descriptions and
tips and strategies.

A collection of retold fairy tales with a science fiction twist. Rapunzel is a soldier, the last
remaining member of the human race, locked in a zoological tower on an alien planet. Doctor Belle must
remain in quarantine with a powerful politician who has contracted a beastly disease. Jack sells his arm
for a chance up the Stalk, the space elevator he hopes will take him to his fortune. These twenty stories
will take you across the galaxy, exploring new technology alongside aliens and cyborgs, princes and evil
stepmothers, and telling your favorite classic tales like you've never seen them before.
"Created by Jordan Weisman [et al.]"--Colophon.
Master GUI programming in Tkinter as you design, implement, and deliver ten real-world applications from
start to finish About This Book Conceptualize and build state-of-art GUI applications with Tkinter Tackle
the complexity of just about any size GUI application with a structured and scalable approach A projectbased, practical guide to get hands-on into Tkinter GUI development Who This Book Is For Software
developers, scientists, researchers, engineers, students, or programming hobbyists with basic familiarity
in Python will find this book interesting and informative. People familiar with basic programming
constructs in other programming language can also catch up with some brief reading on Python. No GUI
programming experience is expected. What You Will Learn Get to know the basic concepts of GUI
programming, such as Tkinter top-level widgets, geometry management, event handling, using callbacks,
custom styling, and dialogs Create apps that can be scaled in size or complexity without breaking down
the core Write your own GUI framework for maximum code reuse Build apps using both procedural and OOP
styles, understanding the strengths and limitations of both styles Learn to structure and build large GUI
applications based on Model-View-Controller (MVC) architecture Build multithreaded and database-driven
apps Create apps that leverage resources from the network Learn basics of 2D and 3D animation in GUI
applications Develop apps that can persist application data with object serialization and tools such as
configparser In Detail Tkinter is the built-in GUI package that comes with standard Python distributions.
It is a cross-platform package, which means you build once and deploy everywhere. It is simple to use and
intuitive in nature, making it suitable for programmers and non-programmers alike. This book will help
you master the art of GUI programming. It delivers the bigger picture of GUI programming by building realworld, productive, and fun applications such as a text editor, drum machine, game of chess, media player,
drawing application, chat application, screen saver, port scanner, and many more. In every project, you
will build on the skills acquired in the previous project and gain more expertise. You will learn to
write multithreaded programs, network programs, database driven programs and more. You will also get to
know the modern best practices involved in writing GUI apps. With its rich source of sample code, you can
build upon the knowledge gained with this book and use it in your own projects in the discipline of your
choice. Style and approach An easy-to-follow guide, full of hands-on examples of real-world GUI programs.
The first chapter is a must read as it explains most of the things you need to get started with writing
GUI programs with Tkinter. Each subsequent chapter is a stand-alone project that discusses some aspects
of GUI programming in detail. These chapters can be read sequentially or randomly depending upon the
readers experience with Python.
Fashion is often seen as an industry of eccentric personalities and unique, exceptional talents but it's
the collaborators, rather than the individuals, who underpin the industry and inspire this book. This
stylish volume, compiled by Lou Stoppard, editor-at-large of London's SHOWstudio, delves into the behindthe-scenes worlds of the fashion industry's most intriguing partnerships to explore what, exactly, makes
these pairs such magical duos. Featuring eighteen illuminating conversations led by Stoppard, Fashion
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Together: Fashion's Most Extraordinary Duos on the Art of Collaboration reveals the secrets behind
leading fashion luminaries such as Vivienne Westwood and Andreas Kronthaler, Marc Jacobs and Katie Grand,
Inez van Lamsweerde and Vinoodh Matadin, Rick Owens and Michèle Lamy, and Stephen Jones and Thom Browne.
Never-before-seen photographs and sketches, handwritten notes, and fashion editorials showcase each duo's
most memorable work. Profound, funny, and provocative, the conversations range from childhood
inspirations to nitty-gritty industry details to advice on how to succeed in the fashion business today.
Names featured are: Marc Jacobs and Katie Grand , Rick Owens and Michèle Lamy , Nick Knight and Daphne
Guinness , Riccardo Tisci and Mariacarla Boscono, Jonathan Anderson and Benjamin Bruno , Shaun Leane on
Alexander McQueen . Kim Jones and Alister Mackie, Viktor Horsting and Rolf Snoeren , Jack McCollough and
Lazaro Hernandez, Inez van Lamsweerde and Vinoodh Matadin, Carol Lim and Humberto Leon , Gareth Pugh and
Ruth Hogben, Philip Treacy on Isabella Blow , Mert Alas and Marcus Piggott , Thom Browne and Stephen
Jones , Katie Hillier and Luella Bartley, Iris Van Herpen and Philip Beesley, and Vivienne Westwood and
Andreas Kronthaler.
The creative director of Barneys New York shares his life, thoughts, and accomplishments as the "geniusprovocateur" behind some of the world's most interesting and controversial window displays.
An application of differential forms for the study of some local and global aspects of the differential
geometry of surfaces. Differential forms are introduced in a simple way that will make them attractive to
"users" of mathematics. A brief and elementary introduction to differentiable manifolds is given so that
the main theorem, namely Stokes' theorem, can be presented in its natural setting. The applications
consist in developing the method of moving frames expounded by E. Cartan to study the local differential
geometry of immersed surfaces in R3 as well as the intrinsic geometry of surfaces. This is then collated
in the last chapter to present Chern's proof of the Gauss-Bonnet theorem for compact surfaces.

Explore a worldwide cityscape filled to the brim with adventure and intrigue in this campaign setting for
the world's greatest roleplaying game A perpetual haze of dreary rain hangs over the spires of Ravnica.
Bundled against the weather, the cosmopolitan citizens in all their fantastic diversity go about their
daily business in bustling markets and shadowy back alleys. Through it all, ten guilds--crime syndicates,
scientific institutions, church hierarchies, military forces, judicial courts, buzzing swarms, and
rampaging gangs--vie for power, wealth, and influence. These guilds are the foundation of power on
Ravnica. They have existed for millennia, and each one has its own identity and civic function, its own
diverse collection of races and creatures, and its own distinct subculture. Their history is a web of
wars, intrigue, and political machinations as they have vied for control of the plane.
In 1841 and 1842 small groups of emigrants tried to discover a route to California passable by wagons.
Without reliable maps or guides, they pushed ahead, retreated, detoured, split up, and regrouped,
reaching their destination only at great cost of property and life. But they had found a trail, or
cleared one, and by their mistakes had shown others how to take wagon trains across half a continent. By
1844 a great migration was in progress. Each successive party learned from those who went before where to
cross rivers and mountains, when to rest, when to forge ahead, and how to find food and water. Increased
experience was translated into better wagon designs, improved understanding of climate and terrain, and
better-supplied and -organized caravans. George R. Stewart's California Trail describes the trail's yearby-year changes as weather conditions, new exploration, and the changing character of emigrants affected
it. Successes and disasters (like the Donner party's fate) are presented in nearly personal detail. More
than a history of the trail, this book tells how to travel it, what it felt like, what was feared and
hoped for.
Legendary hacker FastJacks has left JackPoint, the victim of a condition that divided his mind against
itself. Across the Sixth World, peoples minds are in schism, with new personalities emerging at
unpredictable times. Chaos is growing, and corps frantically maneuver for information, stealing data and
employees from each other at a rapid pace. Stolen Souls helps players and GMs understand whats happening
while providing adventure hooks along with techniques an gear to help runners become aces at extraction
jobs. Dig deeper into this new mystery that has torn through the Sixth Worldand discover just how deep
the conspiracies and cover-ups go
"This is a coursebook and reference guide for ichthyology courses that will also serve as a tool for
ichthyologists, fisheries scientists, marine biologists, and vertebrate zoologists. It will cover the
basic anatomy and diversity of all 62 orders of fishes, focusing on the distinguishing characteristics of
approximately 180 of the most commonly encountered fish families. Each family will be diagnosed with
easily observed characteristics and clear photos--many in color and from living specimens. This guide
will be distinctive through the use of photographs of preserved specimens primarily from the Scripps
Institution of Oceanography Marine Vertebrate Collection, supplemented by radiographs and additional
illustrations of key characters. The goal is to give ichthyology students, fisheries scientists, marine
biologists, vertebrate zoologists, and others with an interest or stake in the diversity of fishes a
broad overview of the morphological diversity of fishes, arranged in a modern classification system. For
students, it's a natural complement to primary ichthyology textbooks, which don't cover the breadth of
morphological characteristics necessary to identify fish"--Provided by publisher.

"CME Project is a four-year, NSF-funded, comprehensive high school mathematics program that is problembased, student-centered, and organized around the familiar themes of Algebra 1, Geometry, Algebra 2, and
Precalculus."--Publisher's website.
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This all-new sourcebook provides D&D players with a wide choice of variant rules for alternate
roleplaying in a D&D campaign. Designed to expand the options available for customizing gameplay, the
rules are modular and can be imported into any campaign and in any amount desired. (Games)
The Bastard, upright. A man in clown makeup stands in a broken skyraker window over another man on the
verge of a long plummet. Near the clown's hand, a white rose. Opportunity, adventure, but also mania and
frenzy. 404, upright. A woman crouches on the edge of a rooftop, holding a white rose. In the distance is
the image of a woman in a red dress. Destruction, failure, collapse. Queen of coins. A woman in a red
dress, lounging amidst luxury. She has material wealth but emptiness of soul. Upright, she is opulence,
magnificent. Inverse is suspense, fear.Opportunity and adventure abounds. Destruction and failure loom.
Will the result be magnificence or fear?Book of the Lost takes the intricate art of the Sixth World Tarot
and turns it into stories and campaigns for Shadowrun players. Full of plot hooks and adventure seeds,
this book is a treasure trove of ideas, mysteries, and enigmas that can make memorable games. Open it and
explore knowledge that had been lost but is now, here, r
Book 2 of The Survivalist Series No electricity. No running water. No food. No end in sight. If life as
you knew it changed in an instant, would you be prepared? In A. American's first novel, Going Home,
readers were introduced to Morgan Carter, the resourceful, tough-as-nails survivalist who embarks on a
treacherous 250-mile journey across Florida following the collapse of the nation's power grid. Now
reunited with his loving wife and daughters in this follow-up to Going Home, Morgan knows that their
happiness is fleeting, as the worst is yet to come. Though for years Morgan has been diligently preparing
for emergency situations, many of his neighbors are completely unready for life in this strange new
world--and they're starting to get restless. With the help of his closest companions, Morgan fights to
keeps his home secure--only to discover shocking information about the state of the nation in the
process. Fans of James Wesley Rawles, William R. Forstchen's One Second After, and The End by G. Michael
Hopf will revel in A. American's apocalyptic tale.
Presents profiles for hundreds of iconic monsters to be used in conjunction with the second edition
advanced Dungeons and Dragons core rulebooks.
Get everything you need to adventure in the Forgotten Realms on the exciting Sword Coast, home to the
cities of Baldur's Gate, Waterdeep, and Neverwinter. Crafted by the scribes at Green Ronin in conjunction
with the Dungeons & Dragons team at Wizards of the Coast, the Sword Coast Adventurer's Guide provides D&D
fans with a wealth of detail on the places, cultures, and deities of northwestern Faerûn. The Sword Coast
Adventurer's Guide is also a great way to catch up on recent events in the Forgotten Realms, to get
background on locations featured in the Rage of Demons storyline coming in September, and to learn the
lore behind video games like Neverwinter and Sword Coast Legends. Here are just a few of the features
you'll find in the Sword Coast Adventurer's Guide: · Immersive Adventuring: This campaign sourcebook
provides players and Dungeon Masters material for creating vibrant fantasy stories along the Sword Coast.
· New Character Options: The book offers new subclass options, such as the Purple Dragon Knight and the
Swashbuckler, for many of the classes presented in the Player's Handbook, as well as new subraces and
backgrounds specific to the Forgotten Realms. · Adventure in the Forgotten Realms: Discover the current
state of the Forgotten Realms and its deities after the Spellplague and the second Sundering. You'll also
get updated maps of this area of the Realms. · Compatible with Rage of Demons storyline: Make characters
for use with the Out of the Abyss adventure and fight back the influence of the demon lords in the
Underdark below the Sword Coast. · Insider Information: Learn the background behind locations, such as
Luskan and Gracklstugh, featured in the upcoming digital RPG, Sword Coast Legends, from n-Space. With new
character backgrounds and class options, players will love the storytelling possibilities of playing a
noble of Waterdeep, an elf bladesinger, or one of the other new options, while Dungeon Masters will
relish a book full of mysterious locations and story hooks to keep players adventuring on the Sword Coast
for years to come. Look for Sword Coast Adventurer's Guide to be available on November 3.
A young Registered Nurse, not long out of her training years in a large, busy county hospital serving a
major U.S. city, begins her day in the acute locked psychiatric ward of a smaller county hospital nearby.
While she knows, in general, what to expect, the details that will emerge over the next eight hours are
as yet not revealed. What follows, taken from the notes in her journal concerning that day, reflect the
vast array of tragedies, great and small, the triumphs, the hopes, and the disappointments of a
representative sample of the 20% of American citizens who will, during their lives, experience similar
events that will cause them to spend time in such a setting. Events like suicide attempts, incest,
murder, profound unhappiness, entrapment by mind-wrenching drugs, failed loves, and bizarre behavior, not
confined to the patients alone, that set people apart from their fellows, along with hope and the earnest
wish for a better life. This book, all of it true - though the names of the actors have been disguised describes a burgeoning problem: what is, sometimes loosely and inaccurately, termed "mental illness" and
modern attempts to deal with it. Many of them challenge our best efforts to define what is, and what is
not, "normal." Their numbers are growing; the cost of their care takes a huge portion of health
expenditures. Solutions are far from being at hand, yet those solutions are a measure of our humanity.
Some of the people you will meet here are your friends and neighbors, your family and, just possibly, you
yourself.
With this book, the authors support content-area and language arts teachers alike by pairing more than 75
short, kid-tested reproducible nonfiction texts with 33 simple, ready-to-go lessons that deepen
comprehension and support effective collaboration.--[book cover]
Drug prescribing errors are a common cause of hospital admission, and adverse reactions can have
devastating effects, some even fatal. Pocket Prescriber Emergency Medicine is a concise, up-to-date
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prescribing guide containing all the "must have" information on a vast range of drugs that staff from
junior doctors to emergency nurses, nurse prescribers, paramedics and other pre-hospital providers may
encounter in the emergency setting. Key features: • A–Z list of over 500 of the most commonly prescribed
drugs with each entry containing the key prescribing information • Safety issues, warnings, drug errors
and adverse effects • Practical guidance on drug selection, plus protocols and resuscitation guidelines •
Advice and reference information for complicated prescriptions • Concise management summaries for common
medical and surgical emergencies • Essential advice for pain relief—from acute pain management to
procedural sedation • Clinically useful reminders of key facts from basic pharmacology to acute poisoning
syndromes Pocket Prescriber Emergency Medicine supplies all your information needs concerning commonly
prescribed drugs at a glance, enabling on-the-spot decision-making to provide the highest standard of
care whilst mitigating prescribing errors.
Poetry by Odilia Rivera Santos
When Paul Manning set out in search of adventure, he didn't realise what was in store. He'd never been in
a blistering hell-hole like Bitter Seeps - or met a man as crooked as Belmont. Or seen a woman as good as
Belmont's wife, Louise.
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